
Advance Notice of Advertisement for Bid 
 

University of Washington  
 

 
UW Facilities, Project Delivery Group, plans to issue an Advertisement for Bids the week of April 
07, 2025, for the Miller Hall Technology Hub project. The project scope includes:  

- Renovation of 4th floor tech hub suite to modernize and update IT, electrical systems, 
finishes and furnishings. -renovation of Rooms 423, 423B,423C,423D, 424 (Lab), 424A, 424B, 
424C, including paint, carpet, ceiling tiles, and new LED lighting throughout.    

- Renovations of  424 Lab Space: to accommodate group and Master Exam testing, 
optimize flex/hybrid teaching opportunity, capacity: assume for 22 occupants, improve 
acoustics of lab and adjacent offices, as well as privacy/supervision concern. 

- Power and data upgrades with strategic placement of power access points to support 
modern equipment and to provide convenience to students.  

- Space reconfiguration to include station for equipment checkout, technology coaching, 
collaboration/gathering space, quiet study, printing and equipment use, and media 
recording/production space that will require advanced technology and acoustic treatment. 

- Flexible furniture to allow utilization of space for various purposes and new 
interactions  

-ADA compliant features that promote diverse use and inclusivity    
- UW branding throughout with emphasis on “storefront” entry that is visible and well 

lit; explore improved entry path from stair.  
 
 Approximate project value: $480,000.00 
 
Once the Advertisement for Bids is advertised, complete information will be at the following 
website address: https://university-of-washington.public-portal.us.workdayspend.com/. No 
further project information is available at this time. 
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